
MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT  
March 30, 2020 – Update #2 

Mt. SAC Employee Tests Positive for COVID-19 
 
Tonight, we received notification of a second Mt. SAC employee who tested positive for COVID-
19. Out of respect for this individual we are not identifying the employee. 

We have investigated this case and consulted with medical professionals. Due to the length of 
time between the employee’s last time on campus and the onset of symptoms, we believe 
there is no increased risk to the college community. The employee was last on campus 
Thursday, March 19, 2020, and did not develop symptoms until Thursday, March 26. The 
employee learned of the diagnosis this evening.   

We will continue to provide support to our employee and the employee’s family. Please join me 
in wishing our fellow Mountie a speedy recovery.   

Bill 

 

William T. Scroggins 
President & CEO 
Mt. San Antonio College 
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